
 

  

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
May 16, 2025 

      
Association Has Taken on Operations of the Meadowood Community Hall 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is pleased to announce that the Meadowood Hall Recreation 
Association (MHRA) took on the day-to-day operations of the Meadowood Community Hall (formerly 
Meadowood Community Centre) on May 1, 2025. The MHRA is a non-profit society run by volunteers. 
Under the agreement, the Association is responsible for facility maintenance and bookings. The RDN 
remains responsible for capital upgrades and repairs and will provide support to the Association through 
this transition and on an ongoing basis when needed.  
 
The community hall is a 4,200 square foot, single-story pre-engineered steel building. Funded through 
Electoral Area F Community Works funds, hall features include: 

• Commercial kitchen 
• Meeting space 
• Mezzanine with access to the multi-purpose space on the main floor 
• 2100 sq. ft. multi-purpose space with sport court flooring 

 
All existing Meadowood Community Hall rentals will be honoured. For facility rental inquiries, please 
contact the Meadowood Hall Recreation Association at meadowoodinfo@gmail.com.  
 
Quote 

“On behalf of the RDN, I want to extend our thanks to the Meadowood Hall Recreation Association for 
taking on the management of this important local recreational facility. Public spaces such as these build 
and connect our community, and I look forward to Electoral Area F residents of all ages coming together 
at the hall.” 
Leanne Salter, Electoral Area F Director 
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For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 
 Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-6502 
 engagement@rdn.bc.ca 
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